
A P P E N D I X . 

ARTICLES. 

I 

Iron and steel boiler 
tubes, w r o u g h t 28 

Iron and steel boilers 
(see locomotives) 

Iron and steel boilers, 
ships (see ships) 

I ron and steel bolt-
blanks, less than § 
in . in diameter 28 

Tariff. ARTICLES. 

Iron and steel bolt-
blanks, N.E.S 

Iron and steel bolts, 
wi th or wi thout 
threads, less than | 
in. in diameter 

I ron and steel bolts, 
with or wi thout 
threads, N.E .S 

Iron and steel bowls, 
steel, for cream 
separators 

Iron and steel bridge 
plate (see iron and 
steel angles) 

I ron and steel bridges, 
iron and s t ructura l 
i r o n w o r k 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 

Iron and steel, Canada 
plates , not less than 
30 in. wide and not; 
less t h a n J in. in 
thickness 28 

Iron and steel caps for 
umbrellas (sre um­
brellas) 

Iron and steel car 
springs (see axles) 

Iron and steel, cast 
iron pipe of every 
description 

15 p . c. 

25 p . c. 

l j c . p. lb. and 
30 p . c 

t c . p . l b . and 
25 p. c 

l^c .p . lb .and 
30 p . c 

i c . p . lb. and 
30 p . c 

Free. ! 
! 

12Jc p. c 

l j c p . l b . . but' 
n o t 1 e s s 
t h a n 35, 
p. c. 

28 

28 

28 

12J p. c. 

$30 p. ton, 
bu tno t less 1 

than 35 p .c . 

$12 p. ton, 
b u t n o t l e s s 
than 35 p.c.1 

Iron and steel, cast 
iron vessels, plates 
stove plates and 
irons, sadi rons , hat­
ters' i rons, tailors' 
irons and castings of 
iron, N.E.S 

Iron and steel, cast, 
scrap 

Iron and steel castings 
(see castings) 

Iron and steel chains, 
over 9-16 in. in di­
ameter 

Iron and steel chan­
nels (see iron and 
steel angles) 

Iron and steel combs, 
curry 

Iron and steel crow­
bars 

Iron and steel cutlery, 
not otherwise pro­
vided for 

Iron and steel engines, 
fire 

Iron and steel engines, 
locomotive {see loco­
motives) 

Iron and steel engines, 
por table , and par ts 
thereof, in any stage 
of manufacture 

Iron and steel engines, 
ships 'see ships) 

Iron and steel engines, 
steam, other isee lo­
comotives) 

Iron and steel ends 
{see ferro-manga-
nese) 

Iron and steel fencing, 
barbed wire 

Iron and steel fencing, 
buckthorn 

Iron and steel fencing, 
strip 

Iron and steel ferrules 
(see umbrel las) 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 

28 


